
From: paige horr
To: Carie Shealy
Subject: Reappointment Cocoa SAB
Date: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 9:53:35 AM
Attachments: cocoa board app.pdf

EXTERNAL MESSAGE - USE CAUTION WITH LINKS AND ATTACHMENTS!

Hello Carrie-
 
I would like to be reappointed to the Cocoa Sustainability Board. I have attached the same
application I sent in December 2020 as nothing has changed.
 
Thank you so much!
 

Paige Horr
F/E Director
Classical Conversations
321.302.9498
“To Know God and Make Him Known”
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